
RECOMMENDATION 
 

WASHINGTON ISLAND PLANNING & ZONING 
COMMITTEE 

 
September 13, 2023 

 
 

At a publically posted meeting of the Washington Island Zoning and Planning meeting 
held on September 12, 2023 it was the unanimous recommendation of the committee 
members present that the Town of Washington mail every property owner and make 
available to every registered voter who does not own property a paper survey. The 
2007 Comprehensive Plan survey was conducted in an identical way and resulted in a 
45% response rate which is extremely good.  See attached 2007 Comprehensive Plan 
Survey summary letter. 
 
The motion to recommend to The Town Board of Washington Island that they conduct a 
mail in Survey that gets mailed to every property owner and is made available to 
registered voters was made by Mike Kickbush, 2nd by Connie Smith.  Motion passed 
unanimously.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Michael G. Kickbush AIA 
Secretary 
Washington Island Planning & Zoning Committee 
 




